
Tea Party 

On July 25
th

 the Clinton Museum hosted its first official tea party. Summer 

students Rylee Shumay and Rachel Miller were in charge of organizing the event. 

A total of 11 kids attended the party. Volunteers and staff provided the art 

supplies, iced tea and snacks. The tea party started at 12:00 and went till 2:00, an 

hour longer than planned. The tea party started with drawing in the barn followed 

by tea, snacks and then basic waltz lessons and a game of tag. The kids also got to 

try quill writing and got to sit in the old wagon in the barn. The tea party was a 

huge success and all the guests and staff had an amazing time.  

 

 

 

 

 


